
NAB Sports Program 

Good Luck Ads 

Send your athlete or favorite team good luck wishes 
for their sport season with a Good Luck Ad.  

Good luck Ads are ran in each edition of the program (fall, winter & spring) 

Only $50 for a ¼ page ad! 

What is a Good Luck Ad? 
*Your Text/Message to your Novi Athlete or favorite Novi Sports Team 
*A photo (not required) of your athlete. If no photo is used you can request an image (such as 
basketball background) and/or the Novi Logo to be used instead.   

*GOOD LUCK EXAMPLE: 

 
How do you get one? 
*Deadline for Winter Edition: January 19, 2024 
*Submit your text/message and/or player picture to Jamie Young at: 
youngjamie03@gmail.com 
*The committee will do the rest! Upon completion of ad you will give approval before it goes 
to print. 
*Send the $50 check (include on the Memo Line: NAB Good Luck ad) payable to Novi Athletic 
Boosters to:  

Novi Athletic Boosters 
ATTN:  Sports Program 

24062 Taft Road, Novi MI 48375 
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